
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

MUSTANG PARK  
STORMWATER PIPELINE IMPROVEMENTS 

 
Sealed proposals, addressed to the City of Carrollton, will be received at the office of the Director 
of Engineering, City Hall, Engineering Department, Conference Room 1W2, 1945 E. Jackson 
Road, Carrollton, Texas 75006, until 9:00am, April 12, 2022, for Mustang Park Stormwater 
Pipeline Improvements. The project consists of approximately 283 LF of stormwater pipeline 
ranging in size from 21-inch to 36-inch, two storm sewer manholes, a 5’x5’ junction box and four 
12-ft inlets. The project also consists of an approximately 820 SY of 6-inch concrete street 
pavement on Stallion Road and Sky Lane. 
Instructions to Bidders, Proposal Forms, Specifications, Plans and Contract Documents may be 
examined without charge at the office of the Director of Engineering, City Hall, 1945 E. Jackson 
Road, Carrollton, Texas 75006. 
Sets of Plans and the Contract Documents are available for download, by written request, from the 
office of the Director of Engineering via email at carmella.flemming@cityofcarrollton. 
Pre-bid questions may be submitted via email at matthew.brennan@cityofcarrollton.com until 
11:00am, April 1, 2022. The subject of the email must read MUSTANG PARK 
STORMWATER PIPELINE IMPROVEMENTS – PRE-BID QUESTION” to be accepted. 
Failure to comply with this requirement may result in an omission of a response to the question. 
Questions submitted after the above deadline will not be considered. 
An addendum addressing the questions received will be issued no later than 5:00 PM, Tuesday, 
April 5, 2022. 
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